
FREEDOM HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Friday, May 30th, 2025 [A-Day] 
 

Good morning, Freedom High School! Today is Friday, May 30th and 

here are your morning announcements!  

Academics 

ADMIN- If you have checked out a school laptop. They must be returned to D 

building by the end of the day. If you need a laptop for summer school, you will be 

able to check out another laptop. If laptops are not returned, your diploma cannot 

be issued to you. 

Athletics 

CROSS COUNTRY- Love to run? Do you want to make new friends and be part 

of a team? Cross Country is for YOU! All skill levels are welcome! It gives you a 

chance to get in shape, have fun and compete, and it allows you to be a part of 

something awesome. There will be an informational meeting today at lunch in 

room C211. Bring your lunch and your questions. Let’s hit the ground running. 

Club 

No current announcements. 

Extracurricular 
No current announcements. 

Other 



The Oakley Public Library invites you to join the 2025 Summer Reading Program 

from June 2 to August 2, and it’s your chance to read what you love, earn cool 

rewards, and have a blast while you’re at it. All you have to do is track your 

reading. Once you finish, you’ll score a free book and be entered into a prize 

drawing with some awesome giveaways like Beats headphones, Squishmallows, a 

Meta Quest headset, LEGO sets, board games, and tons more. Head to 

ccclib.org/summer for details, and start your reading adventure. See you at the 

library! 

U.S. Historical Fact 

And now it’s time for your US historical facts of the day. High school graduations 

in the U.S. became common in the early 20th century, with caps, gowns, and 

diplomas becoming standard symbols of completion. By 2020, over 88% of 

American students graduated high school, marking a major increase from just 9% 

in 1910.  

 Closing 

That’s it for your morning announcements! Happy Friday falcons, 

change the world. Good luck on finals week falcons! 


